
Greetings DTE Families,  

 

Happy Friday!💗 We have finally made it to Spring Break! 🎈✨🎊 

School will be closed Monday, March 29th- Friday, April 2nd. Please 

enjoy your Spring Break and be safe! 

 

A few reminders... 

1. DTE staff will check children's temperatures in the morning car-

rider line until 8:25 a.m. After 8:25, the parent or guardian must walk 

the child to the front door and wait until a staff member has checked 

the child's temperature.  

2. All students who arrive to school after 8:30 a.m. will be marked 

tardy. Please be mindful, that per SCS policy, students who accumulate 

a significant amount of tardies will be referred to truancy.  

3. Lastly, all parents/guardians must call the school before making a 

visit. This includes checking out children for early dismissal. It is 

imperative this policy is followed to ensure everyone's safety during 

the pandemic.  

 

Please be mindful that students MUST wear masks while they are at 

school. This is a non-negotiable safety practice. This protocol helps to 

keeps your child as well as all children, teachers and staff safe during 

the pandemic. In the event that your child refuses to wear a mask, 

the parent will be contacted immediately.  

We appreciate your cooperation and support with this matter. We want 

everyone to remain safe. It takes a team effort to ensure this 

happens.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Principal Williams 

 


